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Information Request DPU 1-1 

 
Request: 
 
Electric Distribution Companies refer to Attachment A, Table  1.  Please indicate the number of 
basic service customers, customers on individual competitive supply, and customers served by a 
competitive supplier through a municipal aggregation by rate class for January 2018 through 
March 2020. 
 
Response: 
 
Please see Attachment DPU 1-1, Table 1, for the requested information.  This attachment reflects 
the total number of customers of Massachusetts Electric and Nantucket Electric combined.  Rate 
R-3 is not applicable to either company.  Rate R-4 was eliminated as result of the Department’s 
order in D.P.U. 18-150 and all customers on Rate R-4 were moved to Rate R-1 effective 
November 1, 2020. 


